

NEW INDIAN MODEL SCHOOL, DUBAI

TEL 2824313, 2824250, 2824441

www.nimsdxb.com

info@nimsdxb.com

NIMS/GEN/089/2021

CIRCULAR

23/09/2021

Dear Parents,

Greetings from New Indian Model School Dubai!

We have had a happy and safe start to the new team. We are currently preparing for a return to full-time face-to-face learning from Sunday October 3rd.

There have been many instances when families have asked to continue with distance learning and so KHDA have reminded all schools today that distance learning may be offered in **specific circumstances only**. These are:

- 1. A student has a medical condition which prevents them from accessing face-to-face learning.

 In this case, the student must provide a medical certificate from Dubai Health Authority, stating the reason they cannot attend school.
- 2. A student is outside of the UAE and is unable to return due to international Covid restrictions. <u>In this</u> case, the student must provide a certificate from the relevant government authority as applicable.
- 3. A student has tested positive for Covid-19 or has been identified as a close contact of someone with Covid-19. In this case, the student must have the appropriate certificate from Dubai Health Authority.

We are grateful to KHDA for giving such clear guidance to the School and parents.

We look forward to welcoming all our children back to face to face learning on 3rd October.

Best Regards,

Principal